Eastlake High School

400 228th Ave. N.E., Sammamish, WA 98074 | 425 936-1500



Principal Message

Dear Wolves,

Eastlake prides itself on creating a vibrant school through clear communication and a willingness to listen and learn. We try to solicit input from all stakeholders and involve them in the process of continuous improvement.

For parents, we gain insight through our parent representatives on Senate and our collaboration with PTSA. This year the PTSA Senate Representatives are Archana Sunil and Karen Cox. You can email them at senaterep@ehsptsa.org.

We also want to provide an opportunity for all parents and community members to ask questions and provide input. We call these meetings Parent Wolf Chats, modeled after our Student Wolf Chats, where twice a month we randomly select 12 students to meet with Administration during Homeroom.

We had a Parent Wolf Chat on September 21 prior to Curriculum Night and will plan more as the year unfolds.

Thank you for all you do to support Eastlake High School. We have unbelievable kids at Eastlake and that results from great parenting.

WSPS!

Chris Bede, Principal

Quick Links

Did you miss Curriculum Night?

Eastlake Website

Please view this PowerPoint for information you may have missed.

A Message from our Technology Department:

We are hearing from some of you about continued connectivity issues for students at home.

Stable and safe student connections to the internet from home is critical to the success of every LWSD student. The tool we use to ensure internet use is safe for students has experienced some unexpected issues during the start of school. Most of those issues have now been resolved and the tool is currently

Daily Bell Schedule

working. However, there is a remaining issue wherein the forming of the secure connection experiences unintended delays. As of today we have identified the specific portion of the process wherein this slowdown is occurring and we are currently assessing how to fix that issue. We appreciate the patience of all stakeholders while we strive to provide a safe and stable browsing experience for all our students. Thank you.

Laptop Insurance!

EHS PTSA Page

Parents, did you know that the average fine for laptop damage is \$80.00 for a cracked screen and that to purchase insurance for one year through Worth Ave is \$52.00? Here is the link to purchase the insurance. Be sure to include the laptop serial number, not the district barcode (MLWSD), when filling out the laptop information. If you cannot find the laptop serial number please contact the EHS Library.

Pantry Packs: Weekend Food for Students

Eastlake High School participates in the Hopelink Pantry Packs program to feed students on weekends when meals may not be available to them. Teachers, staff members or parents that identify a student in need should contact our 2016-17 Pantry Packs Coordinator, Yvette Cook at YCcok@lwsd.org.

For more information about Pantry Packs, click here.

Doggone Good Books!

The EHS Library is featuring books where dogs play a key role, and inviting staff and students to share pictures of their dog/pet for this display in the library.

College and Career News: It is college visit time!

Students may sign-up to attend visits on the Counseling and Career Center Power School page.

Don't see your favorite or can't get away from class? Check our 10/20/16 7:30 am College Fair attendee list.

For any questions on our fall line-up, please email cmcguigan@lwsd.org.

Check out the College Visit Scheduled for this Week:

Tuesday September 27th - University of Alabama - 8:00AM

Washington State University - 9:00AM

Wednesday September 28th - Calvin College - 10:00AM

Whittier College - 11:00AM

Thursday September 29thFriday September 30th - University of Arizona - 10:00AM
Whitman College - 9:00AM

For a list of all upcoming college visit please click <u>here</u>.

Hey Juniors- it PSAT time!

If your student is in 11th grade this is the year for them to officially take the PSAT/NMSQT test at EHS on October 19, 2016. The test will be here at EHS and is built into the school day for Juniors. The test is optional, but about 90% of Juniors take this test. It will prepare students for the new SAT format and it will enter students in the National Merit Scholarship program for recognition and scholarships. This is not to be confused with the Fear Free practice SAT tests offered on the weekends at EHS- this is the only test that will get them connected to national scholarships. The PSAT test is \$15 and you can purchase online with

Parent Access or students can bring in payment- cash or check made out to EHS. Deadline to register for the test is October 12, 2016. There will be no refunds after October 14th due to administrative and test costs.

Please see Mrs. Harrison in Counseling if you have questions.

Eastlake Athletics

Click here for the latest team updates!

Looking for game schedules for all Eastlake Sports?

Please visit KINGCOATHLETICS.COM



Eastlake Cheer

Eastlake Cheer will have its annual Night on the Boxes on September 30th at the football game against Bothell. This event is open to any elementary aged students. There are still a few spots available for this event. Go to www.eastlakecheer.com for registration information and contact Caitlin McLuskie at cmcluskie@lwsd.org if you have any questions.

Outdoor Gear Drive!

The Eastlake Wellness Department is looking to expand our gear closet for teaching our Outdoor Adventure elective class along with supporting the EHS Sound to Summit group.

If you have any outdoor gear to donate, please add it to the bin labeled "Outdoor Gear" outside the main office.

Suggested items (but not limited to these):

Tents (all sizes), sleeping pads, hiking and backpacking packs, water filtration systems, cook/camp stoves, navigation tools, topographical maps, headlamps, working GPS units, avalanche transceivers, any survival tools, general hiking gear, climbing gear, paracord, fishing poles (reel, rod, fly), fishing gear, first aid kits, outdoor clothes and accessories, books/resources on hiking, backpacking, local plants.

Additionally, if you have some outdoor expertise you would be willing to share with our class, please contact me! Lena Hanson: lhanson@lwsd.org.

Submit Your Senior Photo For the Yearbook!

Senior photos need to be submitted digitally. **Deadline is December 9, 2016.**Images should be "portrait" style with head and shoulders showing - **please DO NOT submit landscape photos!**

The head should be approximately 1/2 the total width of the photo.

Avoid accessories such as cars, animals, weapons, musical instruments.

Students should be appropriately dressed to meet the school dress code.

Digital images should be at least 300 dpi and in a .jpg, .tiff or eps format - Word, excel, publisher or other formats will not be accepted.

All photos are to be uploaded to the address below. This will put the photos directly into the yearbook program.

https://images.jostens.com/405993593

Be sure to complete ALL requested fields so the image is assigned to the correct student.

Senior Ads for the Yearbook

Senior Yearbook ads are a great way to celebrate student success and millstones and reflect on the person your student has become. Show your pride and support your school at the same time! Please access information at www.jostens.com/yearbookads The deadline for ad creation is February 15, 2017

Like us on Facebook



Forward this email

EHS | 425 936-1500 | 400 228th Ave. N.E., Sammamish, WA 98074